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Psychosozial-Verlag, 2001. Broschur 148 x 210 mm. Book Condition: Neu. Die interkulturelle ÖInung der
sozialen Dienste ist in den letzten Jahren zu einem wichtigen Thema geworden. Diese komparative Studie
beschreibt in einer systematischen Gegenuberstellung, wie die GesellschaJen Deutschlands, Israels und der USA
auf den Hilfebedarf drogenmissbrauchender ethnischer Minderheiten reagieren. Anhand von empirischen
Fallstudien werden Modelle herausgearbeitet, mit denen sich Einrichtungen und Mitarbeiter der psychosozialen
Dienste einer multikulturellen Klientel öInen können. Developing multicultural competencies within the social
services has become a continuous issue in recent years. This comparative study, by means of a systematic
juxtaposition, illuminates the ways in which the German, Israeli and American societies react to the needs of
substance-abusing ethnic minority groups. On the basis of empirical case studies the author elaborates
paradigmatic models, which psychosocial service institutions and professionals apply to increase their
relevancy with regard to a multicultural clientele. Inhalt 1. Introductory Chapter: Immigration and ethnic
minorites in Germany, Israel and the United States - political and societal concepts and realities 1.1 GERMANY
1.1.1 Germany as a de facto immigration country 1.1.2 The multicultural city of Frankfurt am Main 1.2 ISRAEL
1.2.1 The melting pot maintained: Immigration and absorption of Jews and diIerentiation of other ethnic
minorities 1.2.2 City of cultural diversity: Tel Aviv/JaIo 1.3 UNITED STATES 1.3.1 The United States as an
immigrant society 1.3.2 San Francisco: Minorities as a majority 2. Idiosyncrasies in three Western Countries:
drug history, drug treatment systems and prevalence of illicit substance use 2.1 GERMANY 2.1.1 Prevalence of
illicit substance use - a West German phenomenon? 2.1.2 From abstinence-dogmatism to experimental harm-
reduction: Evolution of the drug treatment system 2.2 ISRAEL 2.2.1 The Jewish »sober ethos« to fade? -
Prevalence of Illicit Drug Use in Israel 2.2.2 The Israeli Drug Treatment System: A Unique and Recent History
2.2.2.1 The situation prior...
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